

ESPIRITO SANTO SCHOOL CHOIR

DEAR PARENTS AND STUDENTS,

Our school choir will be accepting members for the 2024-2025 school year. The choir is open to students from Grades 3-8 who show a **sincere interest in music** and would like to share this with our school, parish and community.

Choir practice will be held <u>every Tuesday from 2:45 - 3-30</u>. 2:30-2:45 will be a small snack time so you may want to send an extra snack/drink with your child on this day.Choir practice will begin this coming Tuesday, September 10.

When children sign up to join the choir they are making a commitment to:

- be present for practices and participate fully in these practices. Poor behavior during practices will result in dismissal from the choir.
- 2. take part in the various school liturgies and prayer services which take place throughout the year during their school day.
- take part in some special parish activities such as an occasional Sunday liturgy or special parish events such as The Living Stations and the Catholic School's Week Mass.
- 4. take part in Community Service Outreach such as singing in Nursing Homes.

We ask for a serious commitment to all four areas and we ask for both a parent and a student signature to show that this commitment will be kept.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION! WE LOOK FORWARD TO YOUR PRESENCE AT CHOIR!

Sincerely yours, Miss Polselli and Miss Mello

I have read the above information and would like to make a commitment to join the school choir for the school year 2024-2025.

CHILD	
PARENT-	